

Live Zoom Lessons

Super Six Rules and Expectations



- 1. Please arrive at your Zoom lessons on time. Aim to 'ask to join' in the 10 minutes before the lesson is due to start...e.g. If the lesson is due to start at 9:30am ask to join between 9:20am 9:30am. This will allow our staff members to safely ensure that pupils are allowed into the meeting and that the lesson can be started as close to the scheduled time as possible.
- 2. Make sure that anyone attending the meeting is appropriately dressed (no pyjamas). This also applies to anyone else in the household.
- 3. Make sure that your child has everything they need for the lesson and they are working in a suitable place where you can offer help if needed. For most lessons children need their home learning book and their pencil case.
- **4.** During each lesson make sure your child is on mute unless the Teacher asks your child to unmute. If on unmute, please make sure it is quiet...e.g. no adults talking in the background as this will all be picked up for everyone to hear!
- 5. Where possible, make sure that the view from your device is set against a neutral background to avoid distraction. Remember what is behind your child, everyone will see.
- 6. <u>Live lessons are NOT to be recorded by any Parent or Child</u> Any breach of this rule will mean that your child will no longer be allowed to access our live <u>lessons</u>. (SVPS reserves the right to record lessons for safeguarding reasons).

Thank you for following our Super Six Rules